
DON'T FORGET OUR 60TH ANNIVERSARY - 27 MAY 2023 - SAVE THE DAY 
 

  

 

 

Friday - Xmas Party - Last Day of Bridge for 2022 

We hope to see you there and don't forget to bring a plate.  The 2023 Programme will also be 
available for picking up. 

 

16 Jan 2023 - Combined Silver/Bronze Wine & Cheese Evening  

To welcome you back to the New Year we have a wine and cheese evening and next year to 
make it easier for Silver and Bronze to "hook up" we are having a combined evening on 
Monday 16 Jan 2023 starting at 7pm.  The idea is to relax over wine (or fruit juice) and nibbles 
and fill out your programme and then to play some bridge. 

 

Kurow Tournament 

Is on 8 Jan 2023 and there is still time to put your name up on the board.  As so many of us are 
going there is sure to be space in a car if transport is an issue for you. 

 

New Members - Learners 

As you know we are going to try different ways of encouraging new members.  We will be at 
the Wanaka A&P Show and we will also be at the Oamaru A&P Show on 25 February.  We will 
send out further reminders closer to the time, but keep in mind anyone you know who might 
be interested in playing bridge.  Our lessons will start 13 March 2023. 

 

Improver Lessons - January 2023 

We hope that Frances will give some improver lessons in January.  The final details are yet to 
be settled but as soon as we know I will send out an email. 

 

And finally it is time for the traditional seasons greetings - so we wish you all a Merry 
Christmas, a relaxing break and a very happy bridge filled New Year! 

 

 
Regards 
 
 
Alison 
Secretary 
 


